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Purpose of the report 
 
1. To present the response of the Cabinet Member for Highways, transport and 

waste to the Final Report of the Public Transport Review Task Group.  
 
Background 
 
2. On 19th September 2017, the Environment Select Committee endorsed the 

Final Report of the Task Group. 
 
3. The Committee resolved to refer the following Task Group’s recommendations 

to the relevant Cabinet member for response at the Committee’s next meeting 
on 21st November 2017. 

 
Executive response to the Task Group’s recommendations 
 

Recommendation 
No.1 

Note the report and recommendations made regarding the 
Public Transport Review over the course of the task group’s 
work. 

Reason for 
recommendation  

To present the work of the task group. 

Cabinet member 
 

Cllr Bridget Wayman Lead 
Officer 

Parvis Khansari 

Executive 
response 
 

21st 
November 
2017 

ACCEPTED The report detailing the work and 
conclusions of the task group are 
accepted and noted. 

Action Success criteria 

None. N/A 

Target date Implementation date 

Immediate. Immediate 

 
 

Recommendation 
No.2 

Receive an update in 12 months regarding the 
implementation of the options selected following the public 
transport review. 

Reason for 
recommendation  

To update the Environment Select Committee on the 
progress following the review. 



Cabinet member 
 

Cllr Bridget Wayman Lead 
Officer 

Parvis Khansari 

Executive 
response 
 

21st 
November 
2017 

ACCEPTED An update on the implementation 
of the selected options following 
the review will be brought to the 
committee. 

Action Success criteria 

To bring a Public Transport Review update to the Environment 
Select Committee will be brought to the November 2017 
committee. 

N/A 

Target date Implementation date 

21st November 2017 21 November 2017 

 

Recommendation 
No.3 

Cease the work of the Public Transport Review task group. 

Reason for 
recommendation  

The work of the task group has been completed. 

Cabinet member 
 

Cllr Bridget Wayman Lead 
Officer 

Parvis Khansari 

Executive 
response 
 

21st 
November 
2017 

ACCEPTED Agreed that the task group’s work 
has now been completed and 
should be ceased. 

Action Success criteria 

To dissolve the task group. N/A 

Target date Implementation date 

Immediate Immediate 

 
 
Proposal 
 
4. To note the executive response to the Final Report of the Public Transport 

Review Task Group and that the three recommendations of the task group 
have been accepted by the Executive.  

 
 

 

Cllr Bridget Wayman, Cabinet Member for Highways, Transport and Waste  

 

Officer contact: Adam Brown, Senior Scrutiny Officer, 01225 718038, 

adam.brown@wiltshire.gov.uk  
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